
Hello Oregon Legislators, 
  
I know I speak for many as I write to ask that you please support this bill. I believe that if we 
strive for a true democracy the only way is by letting each vote be counted. I wish I understood 
our political system better, my beliefs is that the ongoing gerrymandering is a constant offense 
against true representation. If we were to enact elections by popular vote, wouldn’t this 
eliminate the need for this practice. 
  
Sincerely, 
Alice Fairfield 
 


